
IT IS EXTREMELY IMPORTANT FOR ALL PERSONS DROPPING OFF AND PICKING UP 

STUDENTS 

FOLLOW THIS TRAFFIC PATTERN AND THESE PROCEDURES TO ENSURE STUDENT 

SAFETY  

 

 
●​ There are three (3) dedicated student drop-off areas (see diagram): In front of Main 

school entrance; in front of Kindergarten entrance; and on Peyton near front of the 
blacktop. 

  

●​ Additionally, drop-off is permitted behind the school at any point along Mount Vernon. 
We encourage drop-off on Mount Vernon and at the Peyton designated site to 
alleviate congestion in front of the school on Redman. 

  

●​ NO PARKING is permitted in front of the school on Redman during morning drop-off. 
Doing this causes an unsafe backup of traffic which is a danger to our students. 

  



●​ NO PARKING is permitted at any of the drop-off sites during morning drop-off, except 
along Mount Vernon. 

  

●​ NO PARKING is permitted on or within 25 feet of crosswalks or blocking driveways. 
  

●​ When dropping off students, stay in line and do not allow students to exit the vehicle 
until you have pulled up to the drop-off point. 

  

●​ When reaching the drop-off point, students should exit the vehicle immediately. 
Please have students ready to exit before pulling up to the drop-off point. 

  

●​ All students should exit the vehicle from the passenger side of the vehicle only. 
  

●​ Parents should remain in the vehicle during morning drop-off. If you need to exit the 
vehicle to assist a student or to enter the school building, please park your vehicle on 
one of the blocks surrounding the school. 

  

●​ Please do not perform K-turns, U-turns or back up your vehicle during or after 
dropping off students. 

  

●​ Walking or biking to school is highly encouraged. The less vehicle traffic in the area 
during drop-off, the safer our students will be. 

 


